
 

 

8 June 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 
  
Due to the impact of the corona virus pandemic on the 2020 GCSE examination arrangements it 
has been necessary to amend the School’s Senior School Admissions Criteria. 
  
The Department of Education has approved the amended Criteria which is now attached. They are 
also now available to view on the School website.  
  
Yours sincerely 
  
 
  
WE Thompson 
Headmaster 
  
 


